
 

 

NSP Notice 

 

Any Regular Student who has applied for NSP Scholarship in 

May 2022 is required to come to the College with all original 

documents and one self-attested photo copy set of the same 

and meet Mr. Gaurav between Monday to Friday (10am to 

1pm) before the last date, failing which, the scholarship will 

not be verified by the College. 

 


